10/3/2006

candy party memo

Date:  10/3/2006

To: THE PARENTS OF YOUNG ONES WHO DESIRE CANDY
Cc: YOUNG ONES WHO DESIRE CANDY

From: SEASIDE CHURCH

RE: CANDY PARTY

Dear parents:

The leadership of Seaside Church (SC) and consequently, its Missional Community Groups (MMCs)
(1317 Sheldon Blvd) believe in truth; that it exists and that people should avoid deception that can
come about through lying and omission.

This is why this message is being brought to you: other organizations may have advertised their own
similar events, calling them Harvest Parties or Harvest Festivals. SC, on the other hand, is holding a
CANDY PARTY because everyone knows that the whole thing is about candy or evil and the
leadership of SC and its MCGs believe that evil is to be excluded and avoided.

There is to be a CANDY PARTY at the SEASIDE CHURCH BUILDING (1317 Sheldon Blvd)

On October 31%, beginning at 5:30, continuing until NN:NN

At which time your young ones who desire candy are expected to be quite energized.

In keeping with the truth, Seaside Church is confident in informing you that at this CANDY PARTY:
1. Demonic activity will be excluded

2. Violent activity will be excluded

3. Candy will be included

If you wish to know why SC and its MCGs are really so anxious to feed candy to kids, please visit
and ask for Mark Keel.

Don’t forget: having hyperactive young ones is preferable to having hyperactive religious zealots
running around your neighborhood on November 1%,
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http://www.seasidechurch.com/



